
 

 

 

4-5-2012 

 

CNA-Sutter Lakeside Nurse Alert 
 

CNA RN Membership Meeting 
 

5pm to 8pm 
 

Round Table Pizza on 11th St. in Lakeport 
 

This will be a critical meeting to answer RNs questions and concerns, to 

discuss Sutter Lakeside Management’s latest set of proposals, Sutter’s 

announced lay-offs for SLH and the future of our contract campaign. 
 

Sutter Health’s (including Sutter Lakeside Hospital) refusal to drop their 

take-away contract proposals has left us no choice but to take strike 

authorization votes at all of the Sutter facilities remaining in bargaining. 
 

We believe that this action was needed because of Sutter’s unrelenting 

campaign to cut our RN contracts. Sutter needs to see that the RNs are 

serious about defending their contracts and fighting take-aways. 
 

Your RN bargaining team remains committed, to winning a fair contract for 

SLH RNs. We are prepared to return to the bargaining table immediately,  

and to continue bargaining until we reach a new contract through good-faith 

negotiations. Our position remains-a fair contract with NO TAKEAWAYS! 
 

CNA Registered Nurses at Alta/ Bates, Mills/ Peninsula, Eden/ San 

Leandro, Novato, Delta and Solano have also voted to authorize additional 

strikes, if necessary, to win fair contracts.  

If you take one of us on, YOU TAKE ALL OF US ON! 
 

For more information, contact an RN bargaining team member  

or CNA Labor Representative Benjamin Elliott at 

belliott@calnurses.org or 510.273.2278 
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